
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Director of the Manufactured Housing ) 
and Modular Units Program of the Public ) 
Service Commission,    ) 
      ) 
  Complainant,   ) 
      ) Case No:  MC-2011-0319 
vs.      ) 
      ) 
Burkhart Mobile Homes, Inc.,  ) 
      ) 
  Respondent.   ) 
 

MOTION FOR CONTINUANCE OF PRE-CONFERENCE HEARING  
 
 COMES NOW Respondent Burkhart Mobile Homes, Inc. and for its Motion for 

Continuance of Pre-Conference Hearing hereby states: 

1. This matter originally was scheduled for an evidentiary hearing on July 26, 2011.   

2. The Commission recently granted Complainant’s Motion for Continuance, rescheduling 

the evidentiary hearing for November 3, 2011. 

3. The original pre-hearing conference is scheduled for July 19, 2011. 

4. In light of the Complainant’s reasons for requesting the continuance of the evidentiary 

hearing, including that it is investigating further complaints against Respondent, Respondent 

seeks a continuance of the pre-conference hearing for approximately 90 days to correspond with 

the evidentiary hearing now scheduled for November 3, 2011. 

5. A continuance of the pre-conference hearing will not prejudice any party. 

WHEREFORE, Respondent respectfully requests this Commission issue an Order continuing 

the pre-conference hearing for approximately 90 days and for such other and further relief as the 

Commission deems just and appropriate. 

 



      Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
      /s/ Christopher P. Leritz_______________ 
      Christopher P. Leritz, #39864 
      Kelly T. Kirkbride, #51911 
      Leritz, Plunkert & Bruning, PC 
      555 Washington, Suite 600 
      St. Louis, Missouri 63101 
      (314) 231-9600 
      (314) 231-9480 (fax) 
      cleritz@leritzlaw.com 
 
      ATTORNEYS FOR RESPONDENT   
      BURKHART MOBILE HOMES, INC. 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

A copy of the foregoing was filed electronically through EFIS and mailed this 14th  day 
of July, 2011 to:  Kevin S. Thompson and Meghan E. McClowry, Attorneys for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission, P.O. Box 360, Jefferson City, MO  65102. 

 
 
 
      /s/ Christopher P. Leritz    
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